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I am against the contents of the bill, it will ruin the ability to hunt for new strains 
without excessive costs to small batch growers who are on the forefront of creativity 
for strains that eventually end up in the rec spaces. This will dramatically hurt 
everyone involved in the cannabis industry as a whole and kill much of the industry 
who is barely afloat to begin with. 


